
April 6, 2016 

The Honorable Richard Roth 
Chair, Senate Insurance Committee 
State Capitol, Room 2195 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

SUBJECT: Long term care reform 

Dear Senator Roth: 

The California Association of Health Underwriters (CAHU) appreciate the fact that you and Senator 
Liu have taken on the issue of long term care reform and finding ways to make affordable new 
products available to consumers. While CAHU has no formal position as of yet on the bills that are 
addressing this important issue, we are supportive of their moving forward in order to continue 
this important conversation.  

Sincerely, 

Julianne Broyles 
On Behalf of the California Association of Health Underwriters (CAHU) 

Cc: Senator Carol Liu 
Hugh Slayden, Senate Insurance Committee 
Tim Conaghan, Senate Republican Caucus 


